
Ottawa County Board of Commissioners                    8:00 a.m. 

March 10, 2008                                             Regular Session                          

                                                                                                       
 

 
 

The Board of Commissioners met in regular session with Commissioner Harold 

McCullick, Commissioner Ray McGavran, and County Clerk Mary Arganbright. 

 

The meeting was called to order by Vice-Chairman McCullick.     

 

The official minutes of March 3, 2008, was read, approved, and signed. 

 

Abatement’s were approved. 

 

The commissioners signed the Access to Property Agreement between Jocky Stratton and 

Ottawa County. 

 

The commissioners examined and confirmed the Annual Report of Center Township. 

 

Brandon Cochran, was an observer. 

 

Vouchers were approved. 

 

Bruce Barefield, County Attorney, informed the commissioners that they are in the 

process of sending out delinquent real estate letters.   

 

David Davidson, Richland Township Treasurer, came in and discussed road matters. 

 

Annie Grevas, Community Corrections, and Bruce Barefield, County Attorney, met with 

the commissioners and went over Juvenile Justice Grants.  Commissioner McGavran 

moved to submit the budget on the flat funding level.  Commissioner McCullick 

seconded.  Motion carried.  Annie said the second thing she was requesting was the 

county’s support for the match for the Juvenile Resource Coordinator, of $5,525.20.  

Commissioner McGavran moved to accept the request for the county’s support for the 

match of the Juvenile Resource Coordinator of $5,525.20.  Commissioner McCullick 

seconded.  Motion carried. 

 

John Copple, Highway Administrator, and John Cashatt, Schwab-Eaton, met with the 

board.  John Copple gave the board the purchase agreement from Foley Tractor for the 

motor graders.  Commissioner McCullick signed the agreements.  John Cashatt 

discussed the bridge inspection report.   

 

Sandy Cline, Health/Aging Department, gave the commissioners the Public Health Grant 

summary sheet, and the different grants she is applying for.  Commissioner McCullick 

signed the grant.   

 

Ken White, County Sheriff, gave prisoner count of 32.   

 

With no further business before the board, the meeting adjourned at 10:51 a.m.   
 


